
17th November 2023
Dear Parent/Carers,

Reception Visit to St Paul’s Church

We have arranged a visit to St Paul’s Church as part of our
Faith and Belief lessons, with this year’s focus being on
learning about the cultures and beliefs of Christianity.

Classes will go on the following days:

5th December - Abbey Road
Disney

7th December - West End
Bollywood

Children will need to be at school at the normal time as we will be walking to the
church, and back again, within the normal school day.

There is no cost to attend this trip, however, youwill need to log into yourMCAS app to
give permission for your child to go on the trip. Pleasemake sure you have done this by
24th November.

Go to Trips
Click on available Trips
Please enrol your child and give permission
There is no charge for this trip, you just need to give permission.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Mr Angier &Miss Barnes
Vice Principals


